
26. TRUANCY COURSES

The Board received a request for funding assistance towards a Youth Life Skills Programme aimed at
truancy youth.

The Board resolved to grant $1,000 from 2001/2002 SCAP Funds to the Youth Life Skills Programme
on the condition that the students selected are from within the Shirley or Papanui wards.


